LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
FRIDAY 11th AUGUST 2017
1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Keith Graham, Leigh Hawksworth (Ticket Office), David Higham, Tommy Hutchinson, Samantha Mellor, Ian Littlewood, David Smith & Simon Thornton (EIA).
APOLOGIES
Steve Evans
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING
· Nothing to report.
TICKETING UPDATE
· The Members bulk sale had various issues, but all complaints have been dealt with. The demand for tickets, particularly from ambulant disabled supporters this year has been greater than seen before, and the number of disabled tickets sold has increased. A full review into what can be improved will be undertaken.
· Hoffenheim, both at home and away have been on sale over the last week.
· Manchester City away will be announced shortly.
· A rotation list is being prepared for the disabled spaces on Stanley Park Car Park and successful applicants for the first 3 League games will be notified by email and subsequently telephoned by the ticket office to take payments.
EDA UPDATE
· In contrast to previous European home games, it has been confirmed that the front rows in the Kop will be available this season apart from the Hoffenheim game.
· The 10% discount for LDSA members purchasing online from the Club store will be available shortly, and all members will be informed how this system will operate.
MEMBERSHIP
· 221 members at present. Next month is yearly renewal time, applications will go out soonest.
· From next season any member who wishes to replace a lost membership card will be charged an administration fee of £5. 
SOCIAL UPDATE
· The date for the Christmas Party will be discussed and set as soon as the venue is confirmed.   
SOCIAL SITE/PODCAST
· The podcast will be sent to members in the next few days.
AOB
· A detailed discussion took place with various posts on the Committee that will need filling once the new Committee members attend their first meeting next month and the full Committee is settled on. Thanks were given to Keith Graham and Ste Cuddy for all their hard work over the years.
DATE OF NEXT MEETING
Friday 8th September 2017. The relevant lounge has been booked in the Main Stand. Please note the venue could change at short notice!
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 9310750718926307507189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.


